December 10, 2012

Temporary Room change to 3rd. Floor Meeting Room

Members Present: Jean Suddaby, Liddy Adams, Andy O’Hazo, Leslie Anderson, Alt, Lisa
Lundberg

Absent: Joe Mustsich

Guests: Mike Breato-reporter-Voices, Walter Whitney, Martha Gavenas

Meeting called to order by Liddy Adams, Chair at 5.09 pm

Minutes of November 5th, 2012 reviewed, motion to accept by Jean Suddaby 2nd. By Lisa
Lundberg- All in favor, motion carried.

Summary of October 15th meeting reviewed, motion to accept by Joe Mustich, 2nd, by Jean
Suddaby all in favor , motion carried.

Guests, Walter Whitney and Martha Gavenas did a presentation on the plan for limited housing for
the Vincent property located on route 202 and Mygatt Rd. The plan calls for 2 more houses ,plus
the Vincent house pricing between 160,00-200,000 dollars .

They have asked the commission if they will consider giving the Housing Trust the support to the
Board of Selectman for their recommendation and further recommendation to the townspeople for
this project. The Housing Trust will go before the Zoning Commission to request changes.

Jean Suddaby has resigned from the Commission. She has been on since the beginning six years
ago. The Commission ,Thanked her for all her help and support over the years.

Motion
to adjourn by Andy O’Hazo, 2nd by Lisa Lundbery @ 6:00 pm all in favor motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted
Leslie Anderson-Clerk
Next Meeting January 14, 2013



